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SAFETY MEMO 
TO: ALL AAe STAFFS  

DATE: 04/04/2024 

REFERENCE: AAe/SMS/SM/011/2024 

SUBJECT: Vandalism of Safety Posters 
 

INTRODUCTION: 

It has come to our attention that there has been recent vandalism of safety posters within our 
workplace. This behavior not only undermines the importance of workplace safety but also 
reflects poorly on our collective commitment to maintaining a professional and respectful 
environment. 
 
The safety posters serve as crucial reminders of best practices and procedures designed to 
keep us all safe while performing our duties. Vandalizing these posters not only damages 
property but also jeopardizes the safety of everyone in the workplace. 
 
I urge all employees to uphold the integrity of our workplace and to report any instances of 
vandalism or suspicious behavior to management immediately. It is imperative that we work 
together to identify those responsible and take appropriate action to prevent future incidents. 
 
Furthermore, I want to emphasize the significance of respecting company property and the 
efforts put forth to maintain a safe and productive work environment. Any act of vandalism 
will not be tolerated, and disciplinary action will be taken against individuals found 
responsible. 
 
Let us reaffirm our commitment to workplace safety and mutual respect by preserving our 
safety posters and fostering an environment where all employees feel valued and protected. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
 

  
Mohd Borhan Bin Ahamad 
Airod Aerospace Technology 
AAe Safety Manager 
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Cc;  Firhad Uzir Bin Abdul Rahim 
 Chief Executive Officer  

Accountable Executive 
Head of Operation 

       Head of Quality Assurance 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
……………………………………………….end………………………………………………… 
 

Defacing the safety 
promotion poster on 
voluntary reporting by 
purposefully placing a 
sticker on the upper 
surface. 


